17 March 2016

School Administrative and
Support Staff = special consideration

enroiment process

The PSA Special Education Working Group would like to remind all School
Administrative and Support Staff who undertake the enrolment process at their school
to ensure that all student enrolments are authorised and signed by the Principal.

The Principal is responsible for ensuring that all documents which may include a risk
assessment, individual health care plan and in some cases, a Special Consideration
Application in relation to health care procedures, are completed and the appropriate
action taken. Please refer to bulletin dated 10 March HERE.

(http://psa.asn.au/psa-secures-positive-progress-on-draft-health-care-procedures-manual/)

The PSA is aware that some student enrolments have proceeded without a Special
Consideration Application in relation to health care procedures process being
undertaken. This is of great concern to the PSA as we believe the health and safety
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A at schools@psa.asn.au
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